
Connecting to Our Campus Wi-Fi (After the Upgrade) 

Greetings Campus Community, we hope you are well and had a lovely summer.  A Wi-Fi Upgrade project has been 

underway on campus, and we need some testers to help us make sure there is coverage for students across campus. 

Due to security mechanisms in place, we are unable to create test student account and IT needs feedback from all 

students to confirm everything is as it should be for Campus-Wide-Wi-fi. If you have some time and are willing and 

able, please go to different areas on campus (1300, 1700, 800, 100, 400, 1600, 1800, 2000, and parking lots)  

Please share your feedback with Sheree Marcos by emailing smarcos@napavalley.edu and the feedback will get back 

to our team.  

1. Choose NVC Student. 

 

mailto:smarcos@napavalley.edu


2. Under Identity, enter your NVC student email address. Under Password, enter your NVC student email 

password. 

 
3. Under CA certificate, click select certificate and choose “Use system certificates.” 



 
 

4. Under Domain, enter napavalley.edu. 



 
5. Click “Connect” when finished. 

 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Sheree at 707-256-7551. Thank you and have a wonderful day! 

Napa Valley College (IT) 

 


